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~EPLYTO 
ATTENTION OF: July 31, 2007 

Civil Works Management Branch 

Mr. Perry Pungowiyi, President
 
Kukulget, Inc.
 
P.O. Box 77
 
Savoonga, AK 99769-0077
 

Dear Mr. Pungowiyi: 

Enclosed for your review is a copy of the Proposed Plan for 
the Northeast Cape Formerly Used Defense Site (FUDS) on St. 
Lawrence Island, dated July 2007. This report presents the 
Corp's proposed remedial alternatives for cleaning up 
contaminants at this site. This Proposed Plan includes alternate 
cleanup levels that were calculated using specific results from 
the Remedial Investigations and the Risk Assessment. 

The Corps is interested in hearing your comments regarding 
this plan. We held a Public Meeting to discuss the Proposed Plan 
on July 24 in Savoonga. The comment period for this report ends 
September 30. 

If you have any questions, please contact me at (907) 
753-2689, or bye-mail at carey.c.cossaboom@poa02.usace.army.mil. 

Sincerely, 

Carey Cossaboom 
Project Manager 
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